Tobacco and Alternative
Smoking Products

Students should be aware of the many physical dangers
associated with the use of tobacco and nicotine products. To
maintain a healthy environment and to encourage healthy
lifestyles for all students, staff, and faculty, use of all tobacco
products (including smokeless tobacco and any vapor
products) is strictly prohibited on the LCU campus. The
safety of all residents requires students and their guests
respect this policy. Students should be aware they will be
held responsible for the actions of any of their visitors or
guests.



